Committed to Community Betterment

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING

PARKSIDE

In response to numerous e-mails and subsequent meetings, we are attempting to improve resident communication and organize to address community concerns. Please keep in mind none of these steps will result in anything "going public". They are steps that can be taken to try to come to a compromise with regard to community amenities.

Here is what you can do...let your voice be heard:

- e-mail <u>parksidecivicassociation@gmail.com</u> to be added to or removed from the parkside civic association e-mail list and receive community updates.
- e-mail Eric Glass at <u>ericglass@mac.com</u> to gain access to the parkside civic assocation blog.
- File a complaint with the Consumer Fraud Division regarding the removal of amenities once listed in all Parkside sales materials by calling (302) 577-8600 or filling out a consumer complaint form by clicking on the link on the Parkside civic association blog or online at:

http://attorneygeneral.delaware.gov/consumers/protection/complaint.shtml

- Respond to the iPetition regarding amenities by going to:
 http://www.ipetitions.com/petition/lost_amenities_of_Parkside
- Civic association nominees are needed now please e-mail parksidecivicassociation@gmail.com if you are interested
 President
 Vice President
 Secretary
 Treasurer
 - > Elections to be held in late July...details to follow.